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This week in Nursery and Reception we have been reading our topic book ‘Have you filled a bucket today?’. We have 

been talking about our feelings and how we can do kind things, in order to “fill” other people’s buckets. In Maths we 

have been learning about guide dogs and how they help blind people. Then we counted our steps to various places 

around the room. 

Reception and Nursery children need to practice taking their shoes on and off for when changing into their 

waterproof coats and trousers in bad weather/Forest school. Can we ask that children wear appropriate shoes i.e. 

Velcro, until they are able to tie their own shoe laces.  

Thank you for all of your donations for our Macmillan coffee morning. We raised an amazing  £243.47! 

If you would like to see more of the day please visit: https://www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk/page/pike-fold-

christmas-appeal-2017/39583 

 

 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – Have you filled a bucket today? 

 Thank you for all of your comments on Class Dojo! Class Dojo is great for any comments about the 

children’s behaviour or achievements however if you have a question or a query, please come and speak to 

a member of the Foundation Unit. 

 The next uniform shop is on Monday 28th October at 3.00pm 

 Thursday 10th October is MIND day £1 donation non uniform please wear blue, purple or yellow 

 

 
Tips to help your child be “school ready” 

Ideas to help at home –  

 
Encourage your child to get dressed by themselves, as this 

will help them when getting ready for P.E.   

Give your child fruit and vegetables with the skin on. 

Whilst using the toilet, encourage your child to wipe their 

own bottom and have excellent hygiene. 

Encourage your child to use a knife and fork at meal 

times. 

Please tell your child what they are having for lunch, so 

they are prepared for meal time. 

Child voice 

Tilly “I’ve filled my bucket!” 

 

Nala- “I’ve made a rainbow 

bucket.” 

 

Minnah “I’ve had lots of fun today.” 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. (Reception Only) PE is on a Tuesday 

and PE kits can stay in school for the whole half term.  
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